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ARE YOU SUFFERING FROM COVID HIBERNATION???? 

 

 What is Covid Hibernation??? 

Covid Hibernation is when you have lost all interest in going out to places, 

meeting up with friends and basically enjoying life like you used to prior to 

March 2020.  With the majority of us double vaccinated now why not start 

your engine ( it may be a little sluggish to begin with) and come along to our 

meeting and Christmas Party.  It is now up to you to get back to a Normal life. 

 

Tableshow meeting:  Thursday, November 11 is our next meeting night, and 

we invite you to attend.  The Tableshow will  be run so bring along your 2020 

rung and your 2021 rung birds for tips to help you improve your birds.   

 

If you have any questions you would like answered but don’t feel confident 

enough to ask them at a meeting, why not email me and I will keep your 

name/s out of the question, and I will ask the question for you at our meeting 

next week.  Anonymity is guaranteed.  I look forward to hearing from you. 

 

Doors open 7pm for 7.30pm start at the Bracken Ridge Neighbourhood hall,  

77 Bracken Street, Bracken Ridge.  If you would like to bring a plate to go 

towards supper, it will be appreciated. 

 

Veterinarian Ron Woodhead will be in attendance with all his medicines and 

wonderful helpful advice. 

 

AJ will have his sales table available to assist  you in every way they can and 

do not forget to ask him about the two new supplements he has obtained to 

help your birds with feathering, bone structure  etc. 

 

IMPORTANT DATES:       Birthday celebrations: 

Congratulations to all who are celebrating this month. 
 

November 11     Keith Archer 

November 13    Andrea Prince 

November 16     Diane Neale 

November 17     Ross Patrick 

November 22     Henry George turning 85 years young 

November 22   Tom Meakins 

November 25     Kevin Hall 

November 26     Clarry Reynolds 



 

 

 

 

Thursday, December 9th at the Aspley Leagues Club, 29 Kirby Rd; Aspley.  Dinner is at 7pm.  
Dinner will include a two course meal and the cost to members and their family  is only $10 
per person.  Visitors welcome at $20 per person.  Presentation of the yearly table show 
trophies will be carried out on this night and there will be some lovely Lucky Door Prizes. 
Note:  The Christmas Party is in place of our normal meeting. 
 
If you are wishing to attend, I must have your commitment by December 1 at the very 
latest please.  The earlier you can confirm the better it will be. 
 

Golden Cob Seed  is now available through AJ at a cost of $24.50 per10kg 

bag.  Golden Cob supports the fancy for many thousands of dollars each year 

throughout Australia so why not show your thanks by purchasing their seed 

plus supporting our club and giving your birds a great clean seed full of 

nutrients.  AJ can be contacted on 0430 559 008 

 

Looking forward to seeing you next week at our meeting. 

 

Carol Gough 

Hon Secretary 


